Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging

Minutes June 14, 2018
The Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging met on June 14 at Westminster Canterbury. President, Sandra Smith called the meeting to order and thanked our hosts for the delicious breakfast provided. Ellen Duckworth and Wanda Wilman welcomed everyone to their CCRC which is celebrating their 37th year in Virginia Beach.
After introductions of members, Treasurer, Jackie Burke, reported that we currently have a balance of $1957.27 and 65 paid members.  Ginny Brown, Membership Committee, distributed membership applications to our guests and invited them to join the Task Force. Four new members joined. The cost is $40 with over 90% of that money donated to charities that support our area seniors. 
Ginny Brown won the Pennies for Prescription drawing and generously donated her winnings so all $27 collected went to the fund.  Thanks to all who support our Pennies for Prescription fundraiser. We donated $255 in 2018!
Publicity Chair, Carey Raleigh, reported that minutes are on the website and website is up-to-date. 

Installation of new officers was conducted by Ginny Brown. Mikelle Rappaport is the new Chair person, Lisa Burkett is the Vice-Chair, Bremda Paredes is Secretary and Jackie Burke is Treasurer. The Task Force thanked out-going officers; Chair, Sandra Smith and Secretary, Delores Jacobson.
The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, July 12 at Atria located at 1628 Old Donation Rd VB 23454. Breakfast will begin at 8:30 followed by our meeting with Guest Speaker,  Ron Dukes of Dukes-Financial speaking on Retirement Planning.
Respectfully 
